
Marshall Dobson 

Lead Telecommunicator 

10 years of Service 

 

Marshall joined the La Porte team as a Jailer on June 30, 2014. He moved over to Dispatch in 

June of 2016 and was promoted to his current role of Lead Telecommunicator in November 

2018. As a Lead Telecommunicator, Marshall provides supervision, training, and support to the 

dispatchers on his shift. Working in dispatch can be a stressful job and Marshall’s knowledge, 

experience, and leadership are very valuable. He holds an Advanced Telecommunicator 

certification and is known among teammates for his reliability and excellent work ethic. 

The City of La Porte is a safer community because of Marshall’s service, and we look forward to 

many more years working with him. 


